
 

Year Group: Reception 

Week beginning: 27.03.17 

Next week we will be continuing the story ‘The Very Hungry Caterpillar’  

We will be: 

- Acting out the story in groups, focusing days of the week and sequencing   

- Creating our own version of the story changing characters and settings  

- Looking at different ways to measure length and introducing the term ‘centimetres’  

- We will be recapping the sounds: ‘ng’ and ‘or’. We e will be learning the sounds: ‘ure’ and ‘er’ 

We have a very busy week next week: 

Reception Open Morning  - Wednesday 29th  

Onesie Day and Easter Bonnet Parade – Friday 31st  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


